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Carolina Power & Light Company

SERIAL: NLS-84-232
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Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Suite 2900
101 Marietta Street, NW

Atlanta, GA 30303

H. B. ROBINSON STEAM ELECTRIC PLANT, UNIT NO. 2
DOCKET NO. 50-261/ LICENSE NO. DPR-23

SHEARON HARRIS NUCLEAR POWER PLANT
UNIT NO. 1 - DOCKET NO. 50-400

BRUNSWICK STEAM ELECTRIC PLANT, UNIT NOS. 1 AND 2
DOCKET NOS. 50-325 & 50-324/ LICENSE NOS. DPR-71 & DPR-62

SUPPLEMENTAL RESPONSE TO IE BULLETIN No. 83-06

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

SUMMARY

By letters dated November 18, 1983 (Serial No. LAP-83-531), November 15, 1983
(Serial No. LAP-83-525), and November 18, 1983 (Serial No. LAP-83-533),
Carolina Power & Light Company responded to IE Bulletin 83-06, " Nonconforming
Materials Supplied by Tube-Line Corporation Facilities At Long Island City,
New York; Houston, Texas; and Carol Stream, Illinois." Carolina Power & Light
Company (CP&L) provides the following additional information concerning the
status of actions taken in response to the hulletin.

DISCUSSION

The general concerns expressed in the bulletin were reviewed for applicability
to CP&L, as requested. As part of our review, CP&L investigated the possible
use of additional inspection and testing during receipt inspection to
strengthen quality assurance capabilities in detection of fraudulently
supplied material. In the responses referenced above, CP&L stated it would
report the results of the above referenced investigation. A program is
scheduled to be implemented during the third quarter of 1984 at each of CP&L's
nuclear power plants which will reduce the probability of accepting fraudulent
or nonconforming materials (safety-related pipe, pipe fittings, and pipe
components) during receipt inspections. Improved receipt inspection

capabilities will be provided by including additional visual inspection',,
criteria and training, alloy verification, and hardness testing.
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If you need any additional information regarding this response, please contact
Mr. Sherwood R. Zimmerman at (919) 836-6242.

Yours very truly,

bNf A h%
A. B. Cutter - Vice President
Nuclear Engineering & Licensing

WRM/pgp (l42WRM)

cc: Mr. B. C. Buckley (NRC) Mr. Wells Eddleman
Mr. Grotenhuis (NRC) Dr. Phyllis Lotchin

Mr. G. F. Maxwell (NRC-SHNPP) Mr. G. Requa (NRC)
Mr. D. O. Myers (NRC-BSEP) Mr. John D. Runkle
Mr. Travis Payne (KUDZU) Mr. S. Weise (NRC-HBR)
Mr. Daniel F. Read (CHANGE /ELP) Dr. Richard D. Wilson
Chapel Hill Public Library Mr. G. O. Bright (ASLB)
Wake County Public Library Dr. J. H. Carpenter (ASLB)

Mr. J. L. Kelley (ASLB)

A. B. Cutter, having been first duly sworn, did depose and say that the
information contained herein is true and correct to the best of his
information, knowledge and belief; and the sources of his information are
officers, employees, contractors, and agents of Carolina Power & Light
Company.

Y/A__e MA. .
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Notary (Seal) f
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